
Hi

I would like to submit a report in support of the Organic Food Market held in the grounds of the Pittwater Club.

I understand that they are applying to extend their original DA to 1st September 2024. As they have already 
proven to being a great boon to the local neighbourhood and economy I believe extending these benefits will 
only help the local area.

I also understand that they are applying to move their opening time from 8.30am to 8.00am and can only say 
how supportive of this I am as I am one of the people who is generally standing around from 8.00am waiting for 
them to open. Neighbours would probably appreciate this (other than those ever present Pittwater Club haters 
who will object to anything the club wants who we have all met) as rather than standing around in the road 
disturbing the neighbours we would go into the Club grounds and be away from them if the market only opened 
earlier.

Kind Regards,

Ric Simpson
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